
Heceiveci & Inspected

(C.))
JAN 23?O?O

FCC Mailroom

iHeart 7136S Yale Ave
Suite 501
Tulsa, OK 74136

918.664.4581
918.664.3066

w .iHeartMedia.com
w.iHeartRadio.com

#iheartradio

January 16, 2020
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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
~ 12~ Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Audio Division, Media Bureau

Re: Clear Channel Broadcasting Licenses, Inc.; FRN 0001587971
Request to cancel STA — Notice of resumption of operations
WYLD (AM), 940 kHz, New Orleans, LA, Fac ID No. 60707

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Clear Channel Broadcasting Licenses, Inc., licensee of WYLD (AM), 940 kHz,
New Orleans, LA, Fac ID No. 60707, (the “Station”), this letter is to notif~y the Commission
that the Station has resumed operations with facilities in accordance with current license
authorization as of August 26th, 2019. The Station had been operating pursuant to special
temporary authority granted on July 26th, 2019. (File No. BSTA-20190723AAB).

Please direct any inquiries regarding this matter to the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,

Troy Langham
VP, Technical Regulatory Affairs
iHeartMedia


